
 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2018 
 
Premier of Ontario  
Legislative Building  
Queen's Park  
Toronto ON M7A 1A1         via Email 
 
Dear Premier Ford: 
 
Re:       Provincial Agricultural Systems Mapping  
 
The Council of the Township of Selwyn passed the following Resolution at their August 
7, 2018 Council meeting.   
 

Resolution No. 2018 – 153 – Provincial Agricultural Systems Mapping  
Councillor Donna Ballantyne – Councillor Gerry Herron –  
Whereas the Provincial Liberals seem to have made rash, broad stroke decisions 
by implementing Agricultural Systems mapping changes with little notice and no 
transition period;   

 
Be it resolved that the Provincial Conservatives review the rationale and research 
that drove the decision to implement the new Agricultural Systems mapping that 
expanded prime agricultural land designations; and that the new government be 
urged to review and modify the severe restrictions resulting from the agricultural 
systems mapping; and that this Resolution be circulated to M.P.P. Dave Smith, 
the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and all AMO municipalities 
requesting their support. 

Carried.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above-noted matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact the office directly. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Carla Hope  
 
Carla Hope, Administrative Assistant 
 
c.c.  Dave Smith, MPP 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
All Municipalities in Ontario 
County of Peterborough, Land Division   


